PERSONNEL AND TRAINING BUREAU

NOTICE December 5,2019
1.12

TO: All Concerned Commanding Officers

FROM: Commanding Qfficer, Personnel and Training Bureau

SUBJECT: SELECTION FOR SENIOR MANAGEMENT INSTITUTE FOR POLICE 2020

The following individuals have been selected to attend the Senior Management Institute for
Police 2020. In-Service Training Division will contact the individuals selected to coordinate the
dates of attendance and their travel arrangements.

Deputy Chief Dominic Choi

Captain I1I Louis Paglialonga

Assistant Inspector General Florence Yu
Captain I Randall Goddard (ALTERNATE)
Director Dr. Luann Pannell (ALTERNATE)

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
Sergeant Kathlene Matthews, Training Coordination Unit, In-Service Training Division at
(323) 612-4401.
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